
Monday Memo
December 2, 2024

Hello Everyone,

-Make the holidays Eco-Friendly! Tips have been posted on our Environmental website page
from Environmental Chairperson, Maria Bartlett. I’m sure you’ll find many of them great ideas
and easy to implement. Click here

This is my last Monday Memo for the year. I think most people are in ‘holiday mode' thinking
and won’t have time to look at emails. I hope you all enjoy your holiday garden club luncheons.
Mostly, I hope you all enjoy each other. May this season be a reflection of all of the wonderful
things you and your garden club have accomplished. As we look to a new year, may your
anticipation of many more good things come to fruition.

Thank you for being as wonderful as you are. I see the renewed energy in our clubs across the
state. There seems to be a keener interest in GCFM and the realization that we are a nifty
organization and do have a lot to offer you as being part of it. I hope we can keep the
momentum going and mutually continue to share and grow together..

Happy Holiday Season! The Monday Memo will resume in the new year.

Enjoy each day.
Marjorie Dienhart
GCFM President

To walk in nature is to witness a thousand miracles. - Mary Davis

https://www.gcfm.org/_files/ugd/cbe110_3e2c126c5754485db47c107005e919c0.pdf



